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Notice of Postponement of the Seminar  
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the 14th National Horticulture Seminar 2024 that was scheduled to 

be held on 1st and 2nd of April 2024 (2080 B.S. Chaitra 19 and 20) has been postponed to 

April 24th and 25th of 2024 (2081 B.S. Baishak 12 and 13). 

 

Similarly, Articles/Poster submission deadline has been extended to 

April  6th 2024 (24th of Chaitra 2080 B.S.) 

   

 

 

 
Email : ncfdnhs.seminar2024@gmail.com 
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